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Salvage Association Buildings,
Clarence Road, Cardiff
Regi er,\](iwol 2)+th January, 1958. " Telephone : 32481 & 32482 Cardiff

Dear Sir, oLl

With reference to your letter of the
23rd January, 1958 concerning the above vessel,
the deferred reports and our report on the case
will be forwarded to you, within the next week,
when Mr. Cook returns to duty at this port.

Mr. Cook is at present on leave in Glasgow
supervising the storage of his furniture.

Yours faithfully,
The osurveyors,

L M
The Secretary,

oot € Lloyds Register
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Lloyd S, Reglster
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